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all the techniques, background information, notes, tips, and tricks needed for any SAP upgrade project. A CD-ROM
accompanies the book with templates and outlines for the upgrading process, as well as third-party SAP-related
material.
SAP Solution Manager 7.1 – IT-Servicemanagement Web UI Daniel Kloppich Mit dem SAP Solution Manager können Sie Ihre ITServices vereinheitlichen, auftretende Störungen schnell bearbeiten und Problemlösungen sowie Änderungen dokumentieren.
Im Zentrum dieses Buches steht die Komponente zum Management von Kundenbeziehungen „CRM WebClient UI“ sowie deren an
den Solution Manager angepasstes Nutzerinterface. Da das Web UI im ausgelieferten SAP-Standard für die meisten
Kundenszenarien unzureichend ist, vermitteln die Autoren Hintergrundwissen zur Konfiguration anhand praktischer
Beispiele. Damit spricht das Buch eine sehr breite Zielgruppe an – angefangen bei den Applikationsverantwortlichen, die
sich einen Überblick über die Funktionalität des Solution Managers im Bereich IT-Servicemanagement verschaffen wollen,
bis hin zu Administratoren und Entwicklern, welche das Web UI an kundenspezifische Anforderungen anpassen. •
Benutzerrollen und Zuweisung • Technische Profile • Customizing detailliert erläutert • Anpassung des User Interfaces •
Historische Entwicklung • Funktionalitäten im ITSM
SAP R/3 Handbook, Third Edition Jose Antonio Hernandez 2006 A guide to SAP R/3 programming covers such topics as data
modeling, systems architecture, and systems installation.
SAP on DB2 9 for z/OS: Implementing Application Servers on Linux for System z Lydia Parziale 2009-04-28 The power of
the IBM System z, combined with the flexibility of Linux on System z, provides the ideal platform on which to implement
SAP application servers. System z provides the benefits of continuous availability, high performance, scalability, and
ease of management; these qualities support and complement mission-critical SAP business applications. This IBM
Redbooks publication focuses on the implementation of SAP application servers on Linux on System z to leverage the
synergy of this combination of products. It provides detailed information to guide you through the planning process,
including resource sharing considerations, hardware and software requirements, support and maintenance. This book takes
you through the steps to prepare the system environment, describing system and network configurations, and demonstrates
the procedures for installing and customizing your system. It describes in detail how to install SAP application
servers in z/VM Linux images, including the installation of SAP and Java and hipersockets. Finally, it provides
guidance for performance tuning and introduces some useful monitoring tools.
SAP Performance Optimization Guide Thomas Schneider 2018-01-28
Sap Certified Solution Manager Associate - Configuration for Operations for Sap Solution Manager 7.1 D. Needam
2013-02-18 SAP Certified Solution Manager Associate - Configuration for Operations for SAP Solution Manager 7.1 (SM100)
Questions with Answers & Explanations Clearing the Solution Manager Certification will not automatically lead you to a
job. However a Certification with some project experience will certainly open a lot of doors for you. The consultants
who will benefit the most from a certification are the ones with typically less than 2 year's project experience. This
is not to say that consultants with higher experience will not benefit, but at that level, having a certification
matters much less. So if you have little or no SAP-Solution Manager experience, you should get yourself certified, get
some project experience, and then the whole of the SAP World open for you to explore. Helping you with the first step
on you ladder to success is this book.
IT Service Management in SAP Solution Manager Nathan Williams 2013-01 • Understand how to process all of your service,
problem, and change requests• Get step-by-step configuration instructions for ChaRM and Application Incident Management
(the new Service Desk)• Find practical advice and best practices• Up to date for release 7.1Are you ready to forever
simplify the way your company processes and attends to service requests? With AIM and ChaRM, SAP Solution Manager
provides the functionality you need to do just that-and this book provides everything you need to know to take
advantage of it! You'll find both the background and the configuration steps you need to have the major service
functionalities up and sailing smoothly in no time.Comprehensive IntroductionLearn about the principles of ITSM, and
see how you can integrate them holistically into Application Lifecycle Management and SAP Solution Manager.Major Tools
in IT Service ManagementObtain the background information you need on AIM and ChaRM, understand Incident and Problem
Management, learn how to work with requests for change, and much more.Configuration StepsFind explicit, functional
configuration instructions and screenshots that will help you get AIM and ChaRM running in your SAP system.Reporting
and AnalyticsUnderstand how to use key KPI-based reporting features and dashboards to monitor progress and status.SAP
Solution Manager 7.0 vs. 7.1Get the nitty-gritty when it comes to differences between SAP Solution Manager releases.
Also, overcome potential trip-ups, and find recommendations and best practices when upgrading.Highlights Include•
Application Incident Management (AIM)• Change Request Management (ChaRM)• SAP CRM Web UI• Application Lifecycle
Management integration• Roles and responsibilities• End-to-end setup activities• Approval management procedures•
Transport Management System• SAP and non-SAP changes• Deltas between 7.0 and 7.1• Reporting and analytics• Core and
extended ITSM features
SAP NetWeaver For Dummies Dan Woods 2011-05-09 Imagine that it’s the 1950s, and you are in charge of developing the U.
S. interstate system. There are countless roads already in use. The system can go in numerous different directions.
Where do you begin? Starting to transform your business with SAP NetWeaver is that daunting. NetWeaver is both an
application platform and an integration platform. It integrates your current IT systems to enable portals,
collaboration, data management, and development environments. To grasp the complexities and possibilities of SAP ASAP,
dig in with SAP NetWeaver For Dummies and explore: MySAP Business Suite SAP Enterprise Planning Resource (ERP),
Customer Relationship Management (CRM), Supply Chain Management (SCM), Human Capital Management (HCM), Product
Lifecycle Management (PLM), Supplier Relationship Management (SRM), and more Mobile Infrastructure that performs like a
universal translator for mobile interfaces, including laptops, wireless phones, and PDAs Master Data Management,
including using the content consolidation technique to “clean up” data, master data harmonization to distribute it, and
central master data management to maintain a data repository Web Application Service and NetWeaver Developer
Studio—tools that let you integrate and create your own customized applications Written by Dan Woods, former CTO of The
Street.com and CapitalThinking, and Jeffrey Word, the Director of Technology Strategy for SAP, this guide features
real-life stories from businesses and examples of typical uses to help you cut through the complexities and get up and
running. It includes a CD-ROM with: Detailed white papers and product overviews Stores from customers using SAP
NetWeaver today Demos that show SAP NetWeaver in action A directory of resources for additional information Like that
interstate system, SAP NetWeaver doesn’t have to be integrated all at once. You choose the applications that have the
most potential to benefit your company’s operations and bottom line. SAP NetWeaver For Dummies even gives you
recommendations for rolling it out and suggests practical ways to get started and get quick returns on your SAP
investment. Then you’re going full-speed ahead on the road to success!
SAP Project Management Pitfalls Jayaraman Kalaimani 2015-12-30 Master the SAP product ecosystem, the client
environment, and the feasibility of implementing critical business process with the required technical and functional
configuration. SAP Project Management Pitfalls is the first book to provide you with real examples of the pitfalls that
you can avoid, providing you with a road-map to a successful implementation. Jay Kay, a SAP Program Manager for
Capgemini, first takes a deep dive into common pitfalls in implementing SAP ERP projects in a complex IT landscape. You
will learn about the potential causes of failures, study a selection of relevant project implementation case studies in
the area, and see a range of possible countermeasures. Jay Kay also provides background on each - the significance of
each implementation area, its relevance to a service company that implements SAP projects, and the current state of
research. Key highlights of the book: Tools and techniques for project planning and templates for allocating resources
Industry standards and innovations in SAP implementation projects in the form of standard solutions aimed at successful
implementation Managing SAP system ECC upgrades, EHP updates and project patches Learn effective ways to implement
robust SAP release management practices (change management, BAU) Wearing a practitioner’s insight, Jay Kay explores the
relevance of each failed implementation scenario and how to support your company or clients to succeed in a SAP
implementation. There are many considerations when implementing SAP, but as you will learn, knowledge, insight, and
effective tools to mitigate risks can take you to a successful implementation project.
SAP NetWeaver For Dummies Dan Woods 2004-05-07 Imagine that it’s the 1950s, and you are in charge of developing the U.
S. interstate system. There are countless roads already in use. The system can go in numerous different directions.
Where do you begin? Starting to transform your business with SAP NetWeaver is that daunting. NetWeaver is both an
application platform and an integration platform. It integrates your current IT systems to enable portals,
collaboration, data management, and development environments. To grasp the complexities and possibilities of SAP ASAP,
dig in with SAP NetWeaver For Dummies and explore: MySAP Business Suite SAP Enterprise Planning Resource (ERP),
Customer Relationship Management (CRM), Supply Chain Management (SCM), Human Capital Management (HCM), Product
Lifecycle Management (PLM), Supplier Relationship Management (SRM), and more Mobile Infrastructure that performs like a
universal translator for mobile interfaces, including laptops, wireless phones, and PDAs Master Data Management,
including using the content consolidation technique to “clean up” data, master data harmonization to distribute it, and
central master data management to maintain a data repository Web Application Service and NetWeaver Developer
Studio—tools that let you integrate and create your own customized applications Written by Dan Woods, former CTO of The
Street.com and CapitalThinking, and Jeffrey Word, the Director of Technology Strategy for SAP, this guide features
real-life stories from businesses and examples of typical uses to help you cut through the complexities and get up and
running. It includes a CD-ROM with: Detailed white papers and product overviews Stores from customers using SAP
NetWeaver today Demos that show SAP NetWeaver in action A directory of resources for additional information Like that
interstate system, SAP NetWeaver doesn’t have to be integrated all at once. You choose the applications that have the
most potential to benefit your company’s operations and bottom line. SAP NetWeaver For Dummies even gives you
recommendations for rolling it out and suggests practical ways to get started and get quick returns on your SAP
investment. Then you’re going full-speed ahead on the road to success!
Handbook of Research on Enterprise Systems Gupta, Jatinder N. D. 2009-01-31 Addresses the field of enterprise systems,
covering progressive technologies, leading theories, and advanced applications.
Upgrading SAP Bert Vanstechelman 2015-02-12
Run IT Andreas Graesser 2019-04-23 This book describes the intrinsic factors of IT Operation and its set-up during the
software implementation phase. Based on the author’s long-term experience in managing IT for more than 100 clients over
nearly 25 years, the book examines the needed knowledge and execution management capabilities to implement and run IT
environments successfully for all sizes of enterprises. Many real-world examples provide insight into typical IT
challenges and recipes to turn common pitfalls of implementation and operation into best practices. In order to
dominate information technology and not be dominated by it, readers will understand how to identify the most common
risk factors during implementations and how to initiate successful risk-mitigation measures. The goal of this book is
to arm the reader to completely prevent The 5 Pitfalls of Software Implementation by using the right programmatic
design and execution. After an introduction to the book, individual chapters examine the vision of a Perfect IT and how
Design Thinking and innovation contributes to it. The core chapters conveys The Five Pitfalls of Software
Implementation, including Underestimation of System Performance Issues, Weak Program Governance and Leadership, and
Operational Un-Readiness. The challenges surrounding implementations of cloud applications, are presented separately.
Final chapters describe the preparation of the IT Operation along with a number of dos and don’ts (i.e. ‘Best
Practices’ and ‘Worst Practices’). The book concludes by presenting some Digital Strategies of companies, to dominate
information technology.
IT Business Management: Solutions from SAP - A Pocket Guide David Pultorak 2010-09-23 Managing IT like a business
demands integrated and systematic business and IT insight – the kind of integration and systematic insight that SAP has
spent the last 35 years helping the world’s leading companies achieve. Best-run businesses use SAP® solutions to
automate key business processes so they can close the gap between strategy and execution. Best-run businesses drive
clarity into their organizations by gaining insight for improved performance, efficiency for optimized operations, and
flexibility to adapt quickly to changing circumstances. Like best-run businesses, best-run IT organizations are able to
optimize operations, maximize innovation, and adjust rapidly to evolving business needs. Their IT management solutions
help them better understand themselves and their customers and make the best decisions in the face of challenging
expectations and constraints. This book outlines SAP’s view on best-run IT. It will help orient you to our related
solutions and provide you with ideas for driving clarity and business value in your IT organization.
SAP NetWeaver AS ABAP System Administration Frank Föse 2008 This completely revised, updated, and extended edition of
our bestselling reference book describes all subject areas related to system administration with SAP NetWeaver
Application Server ABAP. From getting started with the system, to client administration and authorization concepts, to
system monitoring, this book introduces all administration tools and contains practical instructions to optimally
configure your system. In-depth background knowledge and useful tips help you make the right decisions help you make
the right decisions quickly — even in emergency situations. The book provides essential support for your daily work and
it helps you prepare for the examination to become a Certified Technical consultant. This third edition is up-to-date
for SAP NetWeaver AS ABAP 7.0 and 7.1, and has been extended with numerous new topics, such as Solution Manager, SAP
NetWeaver Administrator ABAP tools, and SAP NetWeaver PI.

Encyclopedia of Information Science and Technology, Fourth Edition Khosrow-Pour, D.B.A., Mehdi 2017-06-20 In recent
years, our world has experienced a profound shift and progression in available computing and knowledge sharing
innovations. These emerging advancements have developed at a rapid pace, disseminating into and affecting numerous
aspects of contemporary society. This has created a pivotal need for an innovative compendium encompassing the latest
trends, concepts, and issues surrounding this relevant discipline area. During the past 15 years, the Encyclopedia of
Information Science and Technology has become recognized as one of the landmark sources of the latest knowledge and
discoveries in this discipline. The Encyclopedia of Information Science and Technology, Fourth Edition is a 10-volume
set which includes 705 original and previously unpublished research articles covering a full range of perspectives,
applications, and techniques contributed by thousands of experts and researchers from around the globe. This
authoritative encyclopedia is an all-encompassing, well-established reference source that is ideally designed to
disseminate the most forward-thinking and diverse research findings. With critical perspectives on the impact of
information science management and new technologies in modern settings, including but not limited to computer science,
education, healthcare, government, engineering, business, and natural and physical sciences, it is a pivotal and
relevant source of knowledge that will benefit every professional within the field of information science and
technology and is an invaluable addition to every academic and corporate library.
SAP Backup using Tivoli Storage Manager Budi Darmawan 2013-04-26 In this IBM® Redbooks® publication, we give an
overview of different data management topics related to a typical SAP® data center. The intrinsic functionality of SAP
is not designed to completely handle all the tasks of a data center by itself, but the SAP system offers several
interface possibilities to attach external tools to it to accomplish this task We explain SAP basic concepts and the
issues with SAP data management. We introduce Tivoli® Storage Manager and all of its products that are related to SAP
data management. We provide some comparison between database backup and recovery tools. Finally, we discuss data
archiving using IBM DB2® CommonStore for SAP, and discuss high availability requirements and disaster recovery
considerations. The second part of this book discusses a practical implementation of SAP backup and recovery with
Tivoli Storage Manager. We implement this setup on two separate SAP systems: one running DB2 and the other running
Oracle® database. We also implement LAN-free backup and FlashCopy® scenarios. In the sample implementation section, we
show many different tasks, such as backup and restore, database recovery, backup monitoring, and tuning. We also cover
some advanced backup/availability considerations, such as split mirror backup and standby databases. This book helps
individuals that operate an SAP environment to devise a strategy for a sound and comprehensive data backup solution
using the IBM Tivoli Storage Management product family.
Praxishandbuch SAP HANA – Administration Andreas Schuster 2019-09-27 Dieses Praxishandbuch entführt Sie in die
technische Welt von SAP HANA. Wer dort erstmals eintaucht, steht gleich zu Beginn vor Fragen zum Aufbau der
Systemlandschaft mit passender Hard- und Software, Skalierung und Dimensionierung. Die anschließenden Kernpunkte der
Verwaltung einer SAP-HANA-Datenbank werden Ihnen anhand des kompletten Lebenszyklus aufgezeigt: von der Installation,
über den täglichen Betrieb, das Sicherstellen der Betriebskontinuität bis hin zur Fehleranalyse, -behebung und vermeidung. Sie erhalten eine kurze Einführung in die Werkzeuge, die Ihnen für die Bewältigung dieser unterschiedlichen
Aufgaben zur Verfügung stehen – allen voran das SAP HANA Cockpit. Auch grundlegende Sicherheitsaspekte in den Bereichen
Benutzerverwaltung, Auditing und Verschlüsselung finden Berücksichtigung. Das Buch wendet sich an Systemadministratoren
und Berater, die sich neu in SAP HANA einarbeiten oder bereits erste Erfahrungen gemacht haben und ein handliches
Nachschlagewerk für die wichtigsten Fragen der Planung und Administration einer SAP-HANA-Landschaft suchen. Architekturkonzepte von SAP HANA verstehen und anwenden - Sizing, Skalierbarkeit, Mandantenfähigkeit, Hochverfügbarkeit
- Probleme vermeiden, frühzeitig erkennen und beseitigen - einfach nachvollziehbar anhand der SAP HANA, express edition
Upgrading SAP® Maurice Sens 2010-08-01 The purpose of this book is to remove the veil of secrecy surrounding SAP
upgrade techniques and concepts, and to provide the user with a detailed description of the steps needed for a
successful implementation. Today more than 12 million people in 120 countries who are working for 36,200 companies are
using SAP on a regular basis. This popular, but very complex software system must be constantly reconfigured and
upgraded to accommodate its latest releases. Upgrading SAP provides a complete overview of the process to upgrade from
one SAP release to the next one and explains with detailed descriptions, the use of all relevant SAP upgrade tools.
Along with a technical description of the SAP NetWeaver Application Server (AS), it also discusses personnel issues and
the economic ramifications of such an upgrade project. Examples in this book are based on various different SAP
products and releases, such as SAP NetWeaver 2004, 2004S (also known as NetWeaver 7.0 and 7.1), and SAP Business Suite
2005 with SAP ERP 6.0, BI, CRM, SCM, and SRM. Conceived as both a teaching book and as a reference manual, it covers
all the techniques, background information, notes, tips, and tricks needed for any SAP upgrade project. A CD-ROM
accompanies the book with templates and outlines for the upgrading process, as well as third-party SAP-related
material.
Solution Manager 7.1 Daniel Kloppich 2015-03-23
Concepts in Enterprise Resource Planning Ellen Monk 2012-03-05 Show your students how to master and maximize enterprise
resource planning (ERP) software -- which continues to become more critical in business today - with the latest edition
of Monk/Wagner's successful CONCEPTS IN ENTERPRISE RESOURCE PLANNING. Equip students to use ERP tools to increase
growth and productivity as they learn how to effectively combine an organization's numerous functions into one
comprehensive, integrated system. CONCEPTS IN ENTERPRISE RESOURCE PLANNING, 4E reflects the latest trends and updates
in ERP software while demonstrating how to make the most of this important technology. The authors introduce the basic
functional areas of business and how they are related. The book demonstrates how information systems that are not
effectively integrated fail to support business functions and business processes that extend across functional area
boundaries. By contrast, students clearly see how integrated information systems help organizations improve business
process and provide managers with accurate, consistent, and current data for making informed strategic decisions. Allnew sidebar cases and real examples throughout this edition not only thoroughly introduce the practical aspects of
enterprise resource planning, but also prepare readers for ongoing ERP success in business today and tomorrow.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in
the ebook version.
Management of Data Quality in Enterprise Resource Planning Systems Michael Röthlin 2010
SAP Solution Manager Marc O. Schäfer 2007 This unique book helps administrators and IT managers to quickly understand
the full functionality of SAP Solution Manager, release 4.0. Readers get a thorough introduction in the areas of
Implementation and Operations, especially in the scenarios Project Management, Service Desk, Change Request Management,
and the brand new function Diagnostics (root cause analysis). The integration capabilities with third-party tools from
the areas of Help Desk and Modelling, as well as the relation between the functionality and ITIL Application Management
are also dealt with in detail. The book is based on the latest information derived from the ramp-up experience of
release 4.0, and makes extensive use of invaluable customer success stories. Highlights include: - SAP Solution Manager
and ITIL - Support in the Application Management Phases - End-to-End Solution Support - Change Request Management Solution Monitoring and Reporting - Solution Manager Diagnostics (Root Cause Analysis) - Issue Management and Service
Desk - Roadmaps and Implementation Content - Test Support and E-Learning Management - Planning and Delivery of SAP
Services - Integration of Third Party Tools
Monitoring and Operations with SAP Solution Manager Corina Weidmann 2013 "1st German edition published 2013 by Galileo
Press, Bonn, Germany."
Architecting and Deploying DB2 with BLU Acceleration Whei-Jen Chen 2015-05-11 IBM® DB2® with BLU Acceleration is a
revolutionary technology that is delivered in DB2 for Linux, UNIX, and Windows Release 10.5. BLU Acceleration delivers
breakthrough performance improvements for analytic queries by using dynamic in-memory columnar technologies. Different
from other vendor solutions, BLU Acceleration allows the unified computing of OLTP and analytics data inside a single
database, therefore, removing barriers and accelerating results for users. With observed hundredfold improvement in
query response time, BLU Acceleration provides a simple, fast, and easy-to-use solution for the needs of today's
organizations; quick access to business answers can be used to gain a competitive edge, lower costs, and more. This IBM
Redbooks® publication introduces the concepts of DB2 with BLU Acceleration. It discusses the steps to move from a
relational database to using BLU Acceleration, optimizing BLU usage, and deploying BLU into existing analytic solutions
today, with an example of IBM Cognos®. This book also describes integration of DB2 with BLU Acceleration into SAP
Business Warehouse (SAP BW) and SAP's near-line storage solution on DB2. This publication is intended to be helpful to
a wide-ranging audience, including those readers who want to understand the technologies and those who have planning,
deployment, and support responsibilities.
SAP Implementation Unleashed George Anderson 2009-05-21 SAP can help you capture better information and deliver it more
quickly, allowing you to make better decisions and maximize the business value of everything you do. However, SAP
implementations require massive effort, total buy-in, and significant change throughout the organization. In SAP
Implementation Unleashed, 10 expert SAP project managers, functional consultants, and technologists guide you through
the entire journey, helping you avoid pain and pitfalls and gain all the benefits of SAP. The authors introduce startto-finish business, technical, and project management roadmaps for successful SAP implementation. Then, drawing on
their immense experience, they walk you through the entire process of planning and deployment—addressing make-or-break
issues and hidden gaps that other guidebooks ignore. You’ll discover how to employ processes, models, and toolsets that
help you achieve implementation excellence while systematically reducing cost and business risk. Along the way, you’ll
find actionable advice and real-world insight into innovative project management, best-suited leadership, effective
load testing, contemporary infrastructure implementation, and more. George W. Anderson is responsible for providing
enterprise applications thought leadership for the EDS/HP office of the CTO. A long-time SAP consultant and PMIcertified project manager, George has authored several best-selling books and enjoys new challenges. Charles D. Nilson
is a senior program manager for EDS/HP and has led many successful SAP implementation teams over the years. He is a PMI
PMP and is SAP Partner Academy certified in MM and PP. Tim Rhodes is a senior SAP technical consultant for EDS/HP and a
Basis/infrastructure veteran focused on implementing, migrating, and upgrading SAP Business Suite and NetWeaver
solutions. Tim is also an SAP-certified technical consultant, OCP, MCSE, and HP Master ASE. Detailed Information on How
To... Define the business vision driving your implementation, and use it to design your solution Use TCO techniques to
fully understand SAP’s financial impact in your organization Structure your SAP project management office, business
teams, technical support organization, and overall project team Size, plan, and test your SAP infrastructure to deliver
the best performance and availability at the best cost Integrate SAP into an SOA environment Install and configure SAP
Business Suite and NetWeaver components Perform basic functional configuration, testing, and change management
activities Enable a smooth transition by successfully performing the critical tasks that immediately precede SAP GoLive Choose the right mix of tools and applications to test, manage, and monitor SAP Prepare your SAP Operations team
for its post-implementation responsibilities
The SAP BW to HANA Migration Handbook Rob Frye 2015-03-07 SAP HANA has revolutionized the way we store data and
architect reporting solutions. This book provides a step-by-step guide for moving an existing SAP BW system on any
database to SAP HANA. Identify the differences between the database migration option (DMO) process and other options.
Get sample staffing plans, tools for hardware sizing and planning, and budgeting tips for planning your migration
project. Walk through the process for cleaning your SAP Business Warehouse (BW) system prior to migration and find out
how doing so can reduce your SAP BW on HANA implementation costs. Walk through DMO process prerequisites and examine
the SAP BW on HANA Migration Cockpit in detail. Get step-by-step instructions for executing a SAP BW on HANA migration
using DMO and get tips based on lessons learned from the world’s largest DMO migration project. Walk away with best
practices for monitoring the health of your SAP HANA implementation. Using practical examples, tips, and screenshots,
the authors provide expert strategies to help your company’s migration project succeed. - Proven techniques for
planning and executing a successful migration
- Building a solid migration business case - Sizing and optimization of SAP BW on SAP HANA - Step-by-step runbook for
the migration process
SAP NetWeaver AS ABAP - Systemadministration Frank Föse 2011
Upgrading SAP® Maurice Sens 2008-02-21 The purpose of this book is to remove the veil of secrecy surrounding SAP
upgrade techniques and concepts, and to provide the user with a detailed description of the steps needed for a
successful implementation. Today more than 12 million people in 120 countries who are working for 36,200 companies are
using SAP on a regular basis. This popular, but very complex software system must be constantly reconfigured and
upgraded to accommodate its latest releases. Upgrading SAP provides a complete overview of the process to upgrade from
one SAP release to the next one and explains with detailed descriptions, the use of all relevant SAP upgrade tools.
Along with a technical description of the SAP NetWeaver Application Server (AS), it also discusses personnel issues and
the economic ramifications of such an upgrade project. Examples in this book are based on various different SAP
products and releases, such as SAP NetWeaver 2004, 2004S (also known as NetWeaver 7.0 and 7.1), and SAP Business Suite
2005 with SAP ERP 6.0, BI, CRM, SCM, and SRM. Conceived as both a teaching book and as a reference manual, it covers
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Evaluierung der Testautomatisierung mit SAP Solution Manager 7.1 Alexander Günter 2015-02-01 Mit der Version 7.1
erweitert SAP den SAP Solution Manager mit einigen Funktionen in den Bereichen Testmanagement und Testautomatisierung.
Besonders interessant sind die Testwerkzeuge der Testautomatisierung, da das SAP-eigene Testautomatisierungs-Tool eCATT
die neuen SAP-Benutzeroberflächen mit unterschiedlichen Technologien nicht unterstützt und somit für das Testen von
Geschäftsprozessen nicht geeignet ist. Um diese Lücke zu schließen, wurden verschiedene Drittanwendungen integriert. In
diesem Buch wird auf die Möglichkeiten der Testautomatisierung, die sich durch das Upgrade im SAP Solution Manager 7.1
ergeben, eingegangen. Hierzu werden die Werkzeuge eCATT und HP QTP (Drittanwendung) ausführlich untersucht und deren
Stärken und Schwächen in der Automatisierung von technologieübergreifenden Geschäftsprozessen aufgezeigt.
SAP Solution Manager for SAP S/4HANA Marc O. Schäfer 2016-05-01
Human-Computer Interaction: Users and Contexts of Use Masaaki Kurosu 2013-07-03 The five-volume set LNCS 8004--8008
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 15th International Conference on Human-Computer Interaction, HCII 2013,
held in Las Vegas, NV, USA in July 2013. The total of 1666 papers and 303 posters presented at the HCII 2013
conferences was carefully reviewed and selected from 5210 submissions. These papers address the latest research and
development efforts and highlight the human aspects of design and use of computing systems. The papers accepted for
presentation thoroughly cover the entire field of human-computer Interaction, addressing major advances in knowledge
and effective use of computers in a variety of application areas. This volume contains papers in the thematic area of
human-computer interaction, addressing the following major topics: identity, privacy and trust; user studies;
interaction for society and community; HCI for business and innovation.
Managing Custom Code in SAP Tony De Thomasis 2012-11-01 Use SAP Solution Manager to monitor the amount and efficiency
of custom code in your system Learn how to take advantage of tools such as CCLM, SCOV, SAP Clone Finder, the Custom
Development Management Cockpit, and more Explore custom code best practices and reporting techniques Custom code is a
vital component of any successful SAP implementation. But it must be managed, or it becomes an obstacle to future
enhancement and innovation. Take the proactive approach to taming your custom code with this book: always be in
control, make changes when and where they are needed, don't get slowed down by bad code, and always be ready for the
next upgrade. Custom Code Management Business Blueprint Meet your most trusted companion in managing custom code! Learn
what the SAP Solution Manager Business Blueprint does, how to create it, and understand and use the different
management phases. Practical Advice No matter your volume of custom code, learn when and where to use specific tools to
optimize your custom code investment.Code Measurement Understand how to set up and use different tools and metrics that
analyze, measure, and display custom code: SAP Coverage Analyzer, SAP Global Workload Monitor, and more. How-To Steps
Find detailed, step-by-step instructions that will help you get the specific tools you need up and running in no time.
Bonus Appendices Find coding examples, helpful lists of SAP Notes, information on upcoming functionalities, and more to
get you on your way.
SAP Solution Manager 7.2 System Configuration Certification Guide Jereme Swoboda 2019 Make the grade with this SAP
Solution Manager 7.2 certification study guide! From installation and configuration to monitoring and management, this
guide will review the key technical and functional knowledge you need to pass your exam with flying colors. Explore
test methodology, key concepts for each topic area, and practice questions and answers to solidify your knowledge. Your
path to SAP Solution Manager certification begins here! a. Test Structure Prepare with up-to-date information on each
topic covered in the C_SM100_7205 exam, including SAP Solution Manager architecture, configuration, monitoring, and
more. b. Core Content Review major subject areas like system and application monitoring, landscape design, process
management, and job management. Then dial in with important terminology, and key takeaways for each subject. c. Q&A
After reviewing each chapter, test your skills with in-depth questions and answers for each section and improve your
test-taking skills. 1) C_SM100_7205 2) Configuration 3) Architecture 4) Lifecycle management 5) Landscape management 6)
Monitoring 7) Maintenance 8) Process and job management 9) SAP EarlyWatch Alert
InfoWorld 2001-04-30 InfoWorld is targeted to Senior IT professionals. Content is segmented into Channels and Topic
Centers. InfoWorld also celebrates people, companies, and projects.
Advanced Methodologies and Technologies in Digital Marketing and Entrepreneurship Khosrow-Pour, D.B.A., Mehdi
2018-11-09 As businesses aim to compete internationally, they must be apprised of new methods and technologies to
improve their digital marketing strategy in order to remain ahead of their competition. Trends in entrepreneurship that
drive consumer engagement and business initiatives, such as social media marketing, yields customer retention and
positive feedback. Advanced Methodologies and Technologies in Digital Marketing and Entrepreneurship provides
information on emerging trends in business innovation, entrepreneurship, and marketing strategies. While highlighting
challenges such as successful social media interactions and consumer engagement, this book explores valuable
information within various business environments and industries such as e-commerce, small and medium enterprises,
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hospitality and tourism management, and customer relationship management. This book is an ideal source for students,
marketers, social media marketers, business managers, public relations professionals, promotional coordinators,
economists, hospitality industry professionals, entrepreneurs, and researchers looking for relevant information on new
methods in digital marketing and entrepreneurship.
IT-Projektmanagement im SAP Solution Manager Jörg Marenk 2016 Mit Einführung des IT-Projektmanagements im SAP Solution
Manager gehört die bisherige Doppelpflege Ihrer Projektdaten der Vergangenheit an. Diese neue Funktion ermöglicht eine
zentrale Administration von zeitlichen Verfügbarkeiten verschiedener Projektmitglieder wie Entwickler, Tester und
Basisadministratoren. Auch deren erbrachte Zeiten können direkt in Änderungsanträgen und -dokumenten hinterlegt sowie
im Projekt analysiert und überwacht werden. Mit diesem Buch lernen Sie ausführlich die neuen Funktionalitäten des
Support Packages 10 mit Blick sowohl auf die Anwendung als auch auf die Konfiguration kennen. Der Buchautor gibt Ihnen
wichtige Praxistipps zur optimalen Gestaltung des neuen Gesamtprozesses. Zusätzlich erteilt er wertvolle Hinweise,
welche Funktionen im SAP-Standard kostenfrei enthalten sind bzw. welche Erweiterungen als kostenpflichtige Funktionen
behandelt werden. Ein kompakter Ratgeber, der Sie fit macht für die aktuellste Version des Projektmanagement-Werkzeugs
im Solution Manager. - Projekte im Solution Manager verwalten - Konfiguration des IT-Projektmanagements - Verknüpfung
von Projektaufgaben und Änderungsdokumenten - Erfassung und Auswertung zurückgemeldeter Arbeitszeiten
SAP Solution Manager Steve Christian 2017 With this hands-on guide to SAP Solution Manager (SolMan) 7.2, you'll find
everything you need to maintain your SAP landscape. -SAP NetWeaver AS ABAP - System Administration Frank Föse 2011-11 • Understand the Basis system's inner workings to
quickly address critical situations• Get step-by-step instructions and practical tips on administration• Explore new
information on SAP Solution Manager 7.1, enhancement packages, and the new monitoring infrastructure• 4th edition,
updated and expandedIn the fourth edition of this flagship reference, you'll find updated, expanded, and revised
information of the most important administration topics for SAP NetWeaver Application Server ABAP. From getting started
with the system, to client administration and authorization concepts, to system monitoring, you'll find all
administration tools and practical instructions to optimally configure your system. This book is an essential companion
for your daily work.All Concepts ExplainedLearn everything you need to know about the functioning of SAP Basis. After
reading this book, SAP specifics such as work processes, authorizations, and monitoring will no longer baffle you.Tools
in Practical UseGet to know the function and handling of all administration tools, which includes SAP NetWeaver
Administrator, DBA Cockpit, transport tools, and many more.Concrete InstructionsReproduce the most essential
administrator tasks, based on detailed descriptions and comprehensive screenshots.Tips from SAP Support ExpertsGear up
for critical situations, and benefit from the day-to-day experience that the authors gained in many years of working in
SAP support.New in this EditionExpand your knowledge with this new edition. It now includes sections on SAP Solution
Manager 7.1, Monitoring and Alert Infrastructure, System Landscape Directory, and CTS+.Highlights• SAP NetWeaver AS
ABAP architecture• Dialog and background processing• Accounting and lock management• Setting up a system landscape•
Client administration• SAP clients, users, and authorizations administration• Software logistics and instance
maintenance• System monitoring• SAP Solution Manager
SAP on the Cloud Michael Missbach 2015-08-03 This book offers a comprehensive guide to implementing SAP and HANA on
private, public and hybrid clouds. Cloud computing has transformed the way organizations run their IT infrastructures:
the shift from legacy monolithic mainframes and UNIX platforms to cloud based infrastructures offering ubiquitous
access to critical information, elastic provisioning and drastic cost savings has made cloud an essential part of every
organization’s business strategy. Cloud based services have evolved from simple file sharing, email and messaging
utilities in the past, to the current situation, where their improved technical capabilities and SLAs make running
mission-critical applications such as SAP possible. However, IT professionals must take due care when deploying SAP in
a public, private or hybrid cloud environment. As a foundation for core business operations, SAP cloud deployments must
satisfy stringent requirements concerning their performance, scale and security, while delivering measurable
improvements in IT efficiency and cost savings. The 2nd edition of “SAP on the Cloud” continues the work of its
successful predecessor released in 2013, providing updated guidance for deploying SAP in public, private and hybrid
clouds. To do so, it discusses the technical requirements and considerations necessary for IT professionals to
successfully implement SAP software in a cloud environment, including best-practice architectures for IaaS, PaaS and
SaaS deployments. The section on SAP’s in-memory database HANA has been significantly extended to cover Suite on HANA
(SoH) and the different incarnations of HANA Enterprise Cloud (HEC) and Tailored Datacenter Integration (TDI). As cyber
threats are a significant concern, it also explores appropriate security models for defending SAP cloud deployments
against modern and sophisticated attacks. The reader will gain the insights needed to understand the respective
benefits and drawbacks of various deployment models and how SAP on the cloud can be used to deliver IT efficiency and
cost-savings in a secure and agile manner.
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